Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter November 2019

Important Bunny Bunch News!

October was a fun and busy month here at Bunny Bunch! The visit from our local firefighters was a huge success! The children had a blast learning about fire safety and preparing for Halloween!

A big thank you to all the families who brought in treats and participated in our Halloween Party! The children had a fantastic day and looked adorable in their costumes!

Help make a difference for families in need this month by donating to our food drive!

Have your child join us in showing our local teams support on our Bills and Sabres days this month on November 2nd and 9th!

With the cold weather coming, we ask that you change out your child's clothes from summer to winter! Thank you!

Pajama day will be on Wednesday, November 27th!

The daycare will be **CLOSED** November 28th and 29th for Thanksgiving! We hope you enjoy the long holiday weekend with your families!



Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch Daycare and Pre-k would love to wish a very special 1st Birthday to Sean! We would also like to wish a Happy 2nd birthday to both Thomas and Colton and a 3rd Birthday to Willow! Lastly, we would love to wish Shea, Gino and Mateo a Happy 4th Birthday!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss. Maggie from our Boulevard location! Miss. Maggie has been with Bunny Bunch for a little over a year now and has proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss. Maggie is one of our awesome UPK aides whom continues to be thoughtful and helpful to her fellow employees and to the children each and every day. She is always going the extra mile to lend a helping hand to those around her. Miss. Maggie's compassion towards hers job and reliability not only is much appreciated, but sets a great example for others. Her hard work and dedication surely does not go unnoticed! Miss. Maggie does a remarkable job at making sure the classroom she's working in is organized, that each child's needs are met and that the overall day is running smoothly. Miss. Maggie is a kind and welcoming person who will do anything for anyone and will always make you feel comfortable. She goes above and beyond to make sure all the children in her care are well taken care of and having fun! The children absolutely love and adore her! We are lucky and thankful to have Miss. Maggie as an employee here at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Miss. Maggie, we love you!!!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

<u>Infants</u>: Emery <u>Toddlers</u>: Nova <u>Pre-K3</u>: Delaney

<u>UPK</u>: Emmitt, Aubree, Carson, Kylieann, Cain, Sophia, Lincoln, Braya, Gianna, Matthew, Wesley and Abrish!

Infant Room News!

This month's theme for our infant room is "Fun in Fall." Miss. Pam and her infants will be busy doing a lot of entertaining activities that will stimulate their different senses. The babies will have fun learning and participating in the different activities that will help them learn the weekly themes such as the senses and fall time! The baby room will be making a handprint acorn, they will do leaf rubbing and paint with jello! To prepare for our Thanksgiving the infants will be making Thanksgiving placemat, Indian hats and do feather painting!



We would love to congratulate this little cutie, **Emery** on being our Infant Star of the Month! Emery is becoming such a big girl who has reached many milestones since starting here at Bunny Bunch. She is a smart girl who has become very mobile and can be found rolling around and crawling throughout the classroom. She is a growing girl who enjoys eating her puffs! Emery is a very easy going and content little girl who is always going with the flow of the classroom. You can always find Emery smiling and playing nicely either on her own or with her friends. She absolutely enjoys bouncing in the jumper, listening to music and roaming the classroom. She is a happy girl who definitely knows how to charm her teachers with her beautiful smile and her love for cuddling. We love having Emery in our Infant Room and continue to look forward to watching her grow! Congratulations Emery, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

"Harvest" is the theme for the toddler room! Our weekly themes will include, 'Farm Animals', 'Fun with Books', 'Turkey Time' and 'Harvest Time' along with celebrating Thanksgiving! Miss. Angela will start off the month by introducing different types of farm animals! They will be making sheep puppets and finger-painting cows! Miss. Angela and her toddler friends will be having fun with different books! They will be reading the wonderful books of Dr. Seuss and Clifford! The children will make glitter fish and Clifford hats to go along with the books! To prepare for Thanksgiving the toddlers will be making turkey feathers out of pasta, paper bag turkeys and having fun getting messy by painting acorns!



The Toddler Room is happy to announce that **Nova** is our Star of the Month for November! Nova is a sweet and energetic little girl who is doing a fantastic job here at Bunny Bunch! Nova is making great strides and has improved so much! This smart little girl is starting to follow daily routines, participates during activities and sing-a-longs and has completely adjusted to morning drop offs. This little ray of sunshine is always happy and can be found with a big smile on her face! Nova is a loveable little girl who loves to give hugs to others and snuggle with her teachers. Her kind personality is shown through her actions towards others and her ability to help. You can always find her helping Miss. Angela around the room! This little girl enjoys playing and spending her time singing and dancing, playing with baby dolls and reading stories! We enjoy having Nova in our care and look forward to watching her grow!

Congratulations Nova, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News

After having so much fun painting pumpkins and celebrating Halloween with lots of fun crafts, it is now time for "Fall Harvest". Our weekly themes will include, 'Down on the Farm', 'Turkey Time', 'Pilgrims and Native Americans' and 'Thanksgiving Celebrations'! During the month of November the Pre-K 3 classroom will be learning the concept under/behind, forward/backwards and same/different. They will also be making farm animal crafts. Miss. Colleens class will be getting ready for Thanskgiving by doing different activites with turkeys, and learning about the Pilgrims and Indians! The children will be making handprint turkeys and a paperbag turkey. The children will be introudced to pumkin pie and making a snack from it. This is going to be a Terrific month for Pre K 3!



Pre-k 3 is excited to announce **Delaney** as their Star of the Month for November! Delaney is an adorable and loveable young lady who is such a pleasure to have in class! She absolutely loves to learn and is always so happy to do her work! This little smarty is doing a great job at tracing her name, spelling her name and participating during Circle Time! She always puts 110% into all of her work and we couldn't be any prouder! Delaney if full of life and brings a lot of excitement to the classroom! You can always hear and count on her to sing a song or two! She certainly knows how to keep those around her entertained! Delaney loves all of her friends and is always including everyone in on what is going on. This sweet and caring girl is always playing nicely with her friends. She enjoys singing songs, doing arts and crafts and playing with blocks. This cutie has been with Bunny Bunch since the Infant Room and we have enjoyed watching her grow. We are very proud of this beautiful and bright young lady!

Congratulations Delaney, we love you!!!

UPK Room News

This month's Pre K 4 theme is "Harvest." Our weekly themes will include, 'Harvest', 'Down on the Farm' along with 'Giving Thanks' and 'Celebrating Thanksgiving'! The students are so excited to be celebrating Thanksgiving along with learning how to give thanks to everyone around them. The Pre-k 4 class has been working hard on their writing, letters, numbers, and manners! This month the students will be making a "We Are Thankful" book, acorn art, hand turkey, tree and leaf art and a thankful turkey. 'Down on the farm' week will have the children will be learning about cows, horses, pigs, making a barn and a muddy pig craft.

Each class will have their first evaluations this month, along with parent conferences! Please be sure to look for a sign-up sheet outside your child's classroom.

UPK has two half days this month on Friday, November 8th and 22nd. Dismissal will be at 11:00am on both days.

There will be no UPK on Monday, November 11th for Veteran's Day and Wednesday, November 27th – Friday November 29th for Thanksgiving Recess.

Congratulations to all our UPK Stars of the Month for November!

<u>然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然</u>





Sofia Lincoln Cain



Gianna Matthew Braya



Emmitt is being recognized for his ability to open up and for his participation skills throughout daily activities! Since starting school, Emmitt has come a long way and has warmed up to everyday routine. He has become more social with his peers and loves to express himself through daily activities. Emmitt shows great enthusiasm towards learning and play. This smart boy impresses us with his manners towards others and how kind he can be! Emmitt enjoys playing with others in the sensory bin and block areas.

Aubree is being recognized for her enthusiasm towards learning and her participation throughout daily activities. Aubree is a smart girl who takes an active part during Circle Time and is often the first to give an answer! She is always committed to do her best work! Aubree has adapted well to school and is always walking around with a positive attitude. Aubree has a pleasant disposition and a wonderful sense of humor. She is a kind and easy-going girl who is very popular with her classmates!

Carson is being recognized for his self-confidence and his over-all good behavior. Carson has great self-confidence and has a very calm nature. He never hesitates to tackle any given learning experience. He is a bright child who knows how to spell and write his first and last name and can recite many of his fundamentals. Carson does a great job at following safety rules of the classroom at all times and is a perfect role model for all his peers. Carson has a sense of humor that we all enjoy and he makes us chuckle often.

Kylieann is being recognized for her excellent attitude towards learning and her kindness towards others. Kylieann is a bright, alert and cooperative child who has strong skill sets. She is always productive and involved during activity time. She listens attentively and responds during discussions. Kylieann is able to spell and write her first and last name, can count and knows a lot of her letters. Her favorite part of the day is exercise time. She loves to be active! This kind girl is always considerate of others feelings and gets along wonderfully with her classmates.

该家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家

Cain is being recognized for his kindness towards others and ability to problem solve in any given situation. Cain is a very sweet boy who is a very good friend to others! He is always willing to help out his teachers and friends. Since starting school, his personality has blossomed and he has made many new friends. Cain is a smart boy who is Miss. Jill's mathematician. One of his many skills is putting together puzzles. He loves to play in the grocery store, be creative with play-dough and build with blocks.

Sophia is being recognized for her enthusiasm to learn and her lovable personality towards others. Sophia gives 100% towards everything that she does! She is a smart girl who can write her name, can identify all of her letters and always completes her work to the best of her abilities! Sophia is an independent girl who knows the class rules and what is expected of her. We are proud of the leader she is to all of her friends. Sophia enjoys being artistic and dancing while she is here at school.

Lincoln is being recognized for his socialization skills and kindness towards others. Since school has started Lincoln has completely opened up and loves interacting with his teacher and friends. Lincoln is such a sweetheart who is friendly with all those around him! This smart boy is always engaged on what is going on in the classroom and shows great enthusiasm towards his work! He especially loves to learn new letters during Circle Time and does a great job at lunch were he has joined the "Two Bites Club."

Lincoln enjoys playing new games and in the block center.

Braya is being recognized for her ability to blossom sociably and her participation skills. Braya has made many improvements since starting the UPK program and we couldn't be more proud. She now has found her voice and actively participates and tries many new things. This smart little girl is always asking questions and is doing a fantastic job at tracing her letters. Braya loves to play with all of her friends and is always so sweet. She does a great job sharing and making new friends. She enjoys playing in the library center most of all!

Gianna is being recognized for always being on her best behavior and for her enthusiasm to learn!

Gianna is always using her listening ears and can always be counted on to lead by example. This smart girl is always ready to learn; participating in group discussions, always raising her hand and finishing her work. Gianna is able to write her name and has been practicing learning her numbers and letters.

Gianna is a kind little girl who is always being nice to others. She plays well and gets along with anyone that is around her. Gianna loves being artistic by using various things throughout the classroom such as chalk boards, easels and paint.

Matthew is being recognized for his ability to follow directions and his kindness towards others. Matthew comes to school each day with a smile on his face ready to learn. We are proud of his ability to open up and take on each task 100%. Matthew takes pride in his work and is always eager to try new things. This big sweetheart adores all of his classmates and is compatible with everyone. He enjoys every center, especially blocks and sensory table activities! We are so proud of Matthew's achievements so far in Pre-k and look forward to watching him grow throughout the year!

Wesley is being recognized for his leadership skills and his positive attitude! Wesley comes to school each day ready to learn and sets a great example for his classmates. Wesley is a smart kid who surprises us each day! He is a quick learner and we are always excited to see what he accomplishes next! Wesley always makes the right choice and follows directions. He is always willing to help is teachers and friends. You can find Wesley smiling and playing nicely with all of his friends. He loves to build with blocks and in the sensory table.

答案然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然然

Abrish is being recognized for her willingness to help in the classroom and her ability to accomplish tasks. This little helper is one of the first to volunteer to help clean-up. Her acts of kindness towards her teachers and friends are always appreciated! Abrish is a very smart girl who continues to impresses us each day! Abrish knows how to spell her name and recite her numbers! This smart girl takes pride in her work and always gives 100% in all that she does! She has a kind personality and is such a sweet girl who plays well with others.

Firemen Visit!



家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家家